
From: Danise Henriquez  
Sent: Wednesday, February 05, 2014 9:56 AM 
To: 'jweekley@keywestcity.com'; 'mrossi@keywestcity.com'; 'bwardlow@keywestcity.com'; 
'tyaniz@keywestcity.com'; 'tjohnston@keywestcity.com'; 'clopez@keywestcity.com'; 
'ccates@keywestcity.com' 
 
Subject: Monroe County Plates 

  

Good Morning Mayor , Commissioners, 

  

I was able to briefly watch the City Commission meeting last night. I just wanted to inform all of 
you that the State is looking at making all of the Monroe License plates Sunshine plates and 
removing the Monroe Plates. I did call the state this morning to confirm this but they didn’t have 
a timeframe. In when making your decisions on the parking just take into consideration that 
maybe in the future all License plates may read Sunshine Plates.  

  

Danise D Henriquez 

Monroe County Tax Collector 
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